

96 Kearney Drive, Aspendale Gardens, 3195 Ph 95870877 Fax 95870477 Principal – Cheryle Osborne

YEAR 6 CANBERRA TOUR Monday 17th February – Friday 21st February 2020

Dear Parents / Guardians,

Following the success of our Year 6 camps to Canberra over the last 6 years, we are busy planning the Year 6 camp for 2020. This is an excellent opportunity to investigate our nation's capital city, it is subsidised by the Australian Government so all students are encouraged to attend. It will also enhance a significant part of our curriculum throughout the whole year.

We will travel to Canberra by bus and will be staying in cabins at the Canberra Carotel Motel (http://www2.carotel.com.au) for the week, returning on Friday evening. The company we are using to organise the trip is Educational Tours and Safaris. (https://www.edts.com.au) They are a professional company who specialise in these educational tours and are very familiar with the suitability of the accommodation, venues and activities.

During our stay in Canberra the students will visit many iconic buildings and organisations including:

The High Court of Australia, The Australian Institute of Sport, The Electoral Education Centre, The National Capital Museum, Parliament House, Telstra Tower, The Royal Mint, Questacon, CSIRO Discovery Centre, Parliament House, Canberra Deep Space Communication Complex and The Australian War Memorial.

The cost of the week's camp will be between \$575.00 – \$600.00 (depending on numbers), which will include the bus transport, great accommodation, food and activities in some of our nations most esteemed buildings.

At this stage we are requesting a \$100.00 deposit so that we can secure our booking.

Please return the attached permission slip along with the deposit to the school office by

Thursday 13th September, so that we can continue with the planning process. When we have confirmed numbers, more information will be sent home regarding the tour.

Many thanks,

Miss Olivia McKaskill

Year 6 Camp Co-ordinator



YEAR 6 CANBERRA TOUR 2020 DUE 13 September 2019

I WOULD LIKE my child	_ Year 5
to attend the Year 6 Canberra Camp in 2020.	
I DO NOT want my child	Year 5
to attend the Year 6 Canberra Camp in 2020.	
Reason for not attending:	
Enclosed Payment of: \$100.00 CASH CHEQUE	
BPAY Receipt # QKR	OR
Please debit my: VISA / MASTERCARD (Circle Appropriate) Total: \$	
CREDIT CARD NUMBER	
EXPIRY DATE:/	
Name on Card:	
Signature:	